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SYNOPSIS A resolution to authorize the City Manager to enter into a 

contract with Redstone Construction Group, Inc., for the 

Longlea Drive Culvert Replacement, Project No. 04-17-DR-

171, Bid No. 898. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT Amount for Construction Services is not to exceed 

$177,942.60, which is the base bid amount of $148,285.50, 

plus 20% contingencies.  Funding for this project is from the 

⅜-Cent Capital Improvement Sales and Compensating Use 

Tax Funds and the Capital Improvement Bonds as authorized 

by Resolution No. 14,803. 

 

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the resolution. 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

This project provides storm sewer culvert replacement 

improvements for the creek crossing at Longlea Drive, south 

of El Dorado Drive.  Redstone Construction Group was the 

lowest, responsive, responsible bid meeting specifications of 

seven (7) bids received for the project.     

 


